
Dear Expectant Parent’s, 

 We hope this letter finds you in good health and spirits. We want to begin 

expressing our admiration for your strength and the difficult decision you are facing. We 

understand that this is a challenging time in your life, and we want to assure you that 

your child’s well-being is our utmost priority. 

 Let us introduce ourselves, we are Cory & Amanda, a loving couple who have 

longed for the opportunity to expand our little family through the gift of adoption. Our 

journey to parenthood has led us here and we are overjoyed and filled with excitement, 

hope and gratitude for the possibility of becoming parents. 

 Our love story is one of partnership, trust, and resilience. Many years ago, life 

took us on separate paths as we pursued our individual dreams and ambitions. Cory 

went to the Coast Guard and Amanda stayed in Colorado to receive her AAS in Medical 

Assisting. 

 Then, as fate would have it, our paths converged once again. It was as though 

the universe conspired to reunite two souls meant to be together. We reconnected in a 

moment that felt like destiny, and from that day forward, we knew that building a life 

together was our greatest dream. 

 Through the ups and downs of life, we’ve learned the true meaning of 

commitment and the strength of our bond. It’s the commitment that now drives us to 

fulfill our shared dream of becoming parents. We believe that the love we have for each 

other is a love we are ready to share with a child, a love that will provide a foundation of 

stability, support and endless opportunities. 

 We do want to be open and honest with you about our unique situation. My 

beloved wife, Amanda, has had two kidney transplants and because of the medication 

she is on she is unable conceive a child naturally. Despite our hopes and efforts, we 

have come to understand that adoption is the path that God chose us to go down to 

fulfill our dreams of becoming parents. 

 We understand that this decision is incredibly personal and difficult, and we 

respect whatever choice you make. We are open to communication and would love the 

opportunity to get to know you better if you are comfortable with that. Your preferences, 

concerns, and well-being are of the utmost importance to us, and we are here to 

support you in any way we can. 

 If you choose to entrust us with the privilege of raising your child, we promise to 

honor your wishes, keep you updated on their growth and milestones, and ensure that 

they know about their adoption story in a way that is loving and truthful. 

 Thank you for considering us as potential parents for your child. We are here with 

open arms, ready to provide a loving and stable home filled with endless love and 

opportunities. 



In closing, we want to express our admiration for your strength and the love you 

have for your child, which is evident in the difficult decision you are making. Whatever 

path you choose, please know that you have our support and best wishes for a bright 

and happy future. 

With love and gratitude, 

Cory and Amanda 

    

 


